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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 
Subject: Proposals for Subject Relationships 
 
LC thanks the JSC chair for fleshing out this proposal for subject relationships in RDA, 
and we note the considerable effort that has gone into the proposal.  Obviously, the 
approach found in this proposal is significantly different than the general model identified 
in the 6JSC/ALA/Discussion/2.  As we are quite interested in the possible development 
of the model suggested by ALA, we think it is premature to respond to this set of 
proposals until a full discussion can occur. We will refrain from making specific 
comments on this proposal at this time. 
 
 
 
  


